
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 
 

21. Property located at 3100 Colonel Talbot Road (39T-13504/Z-8243) 

 

 Roger Gardiner, 163 Regent Street – advising that he is speaking on behalf of a 
friend who owns property in the area, which is why he is very strongly interested 
in what is proposed here; indicating that, if he understands properly, the 
developers acted against a statement from the city stating that they wanted 
further action on rezoning or they were unlikely to rezone this area; indicating 
that, it seems to him, that if that was not a criminal act, given the way it was done 
and when it was done, was an act against public interest; and, indicating that, on 
the basis of what he has read, that this was an act that was done against public 
interest. 


